MEMORANDUM

October 3, 2016
TO:
ALL COUNCIL MEMBERS

RE:
TOUR BY THE COMMITTEE ON JUVENILE JUSTICE

Please be advised that all Council Members are invited to attend a tour to:

The Ryer Limited Secure Placement
2250 Ryer Avenue
Bronx, N.Y. 10457

The Tour will be on Wednesday, October 26, 2016 beginning at 10:00 a.m.  A van will be leaving City Hall at 9:00 a.m. sharp.

Council Members interested in riding the van should call Beth Golub at 212-482-5427.

Fernando Cabrera, Chairperson



Melissa Mark-Viverito

Committee on Juvenile Justice



Speaker of the Council

